
Term 4  November 1 2019 
 

Information and permission notes in 

regards to the Senior Class Camp are 

attached to this newsletter. Please fill 

in all the required information and 

return it as soon as possible. 

Payments can be made leading up to 

the camp. It does not have to be made 

as a bulk amount. 

All our students were provided with an 

amazing  environmental learning 

opportunity by the Michelago 

Landcare Group. The students’ 

feedback was exceptionally positive, 

they had so much fun! It was very 

pleasing to have great feedback from 

our Landcare Group about our 

students behaviour and engagement. 

Students are busily rehearsing for 

School Presentation Night which will 

be held on Thursday 12 December. 

We are looking forward to a wonderful 

night. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MICHELAGO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Kindergarten Orientation  

Term 4 
 

Thursday 7  November 

Thursday 14 November 

Thursday 21 November 

Thursday 28 November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

School 

Assembly 

Friday 15 

November 

9:00 am 

All welcome! 
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MICHELAGO POP UP PLAYGROUP 

The next  sessions are being held on: 

 Wednesday 13 November 

 Wednesday 27 November 

 Wednesday 11 December  

 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS PAYMENT 

A reminder for those families outstanding please pay for swimming lessons. 

 

MICHELAGO SPRING FAIR on Sunday 10 November 

Ideas for the White Elephant Stall. 

All items donated are required to be in good condition. 

Items could include:  

 Books for old and young 

 Toys 

 Musical instruments 

 Anything that isn’t electrical! 

 

GOOD HABITS START YOUNG 

This is the message from the eSafety Commissioner.  

The following link will take you to a great site to see show how important a role 

parents and carers play in helping children develop practical skills to successfully 

navigate the digital world. 

https://bit.ly/2PHv1Kq 



SENIOR CLASS SCHOOL CAMP 2019 

Students from year 3 to year 6 will be attending an overnight camp on: 

When:   Monday 25 November—Tuesday 26 November 

Where: The Gold Rush Colony 

      Mogo Zoo 

Cost $170 including bus fare. 

Departure time Monday 25 November - 7:30 

Return to school Tuesday 26 November - 3:00 

A permission note and information sheet have been attached. 

Please return the permission note as soon as possible. 

   

SRC CRAZY HAIR DAY WEDNESDAY 20 NOVEMBER 

All students are encouraged to wear crazy hairstyles on  Wednesday 20 November. 

A gold coin donation is  asked of each student. The proceeds will support excursions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CAN YOU HELP 

US?? 

Send in your 

recyclables and it 

will help our 

school to reduce 

waste 
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The next P & C meeting is to be advised  

Keep an eye on the school Facebook page and emails 

P&C Spring Fair Cake Stall Roster   

9am - Set up Carl & Emily 
 
10am - 11pm Claire 
 
12pm - 1pm Tamara 
 
1pm - 2pm 
 
2pm - 3pm 
 
3pm - Pack up Emily & Susan  

 Seth, Lu & Laura will be floating during the day.  

 

White Elephant Stall !! 

Don’t forget the White Elephant Stall please donate any 
unwanted good condition items as an extra fundraiser for 

the school.  

Any more helpers interested please contact Emily on  

0400 054 338 


